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Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Woodhouse Email: head@st-keverne.cornwall.sch.uk 

    This week’s awards go to …  

 

Primrose  Tegan for brilliant English work 

Mohegan Torsten for brilliant effort with this work  

          

*Well done * 

Please can we politely remind you that if you have any 

queries or concerns that they are emailed to secre-

tary@coverack.cornwall.sch.uk  or head@st-

keverne.cornwall.sch.uk between 8.30 am & 5pm only 

(Mon-Fri)  

Or you phone the school between 8.45am & 3.30pm 

only (Mon to Fri). The office is not manned on Tuesday 

and Thursday afternoons, but the telephone will be 

checked at the end of the day. 

Year 5/6 Camp Letters 
Letters went out on Tuesday to children in Year 5 and 
6 regarding Camp.  If you would like your child to 
attend camp please can you return the slips to Mrs 
Peters.  

PTFA Meeting  
There is a PTFA meeting on Wednesday 28th at 3:15pm 
in Primrose Classroom.  Please come along and support 
Coverack School. 

What’s on Next Week 

Monday 26th  Guitar Lessons 

   Mrs Woodhouse in School 

Tuesday 27th    

Wednesday 28th   PTFA Meeting—3:15 

   Mrs Woodhouse in School  

Thursday 29th 

Friday 30th   Forest School  

   Sports Coach  

   Years 4,5 and 6 Sailing 

Old Magazines 
Mrs Warren needs colourful magazines for an art pro-
ject.  If you have any old magazines please could you 
send them into school. 
Thank you. 

Flu Vaccines  
On 3rd October the School Immunisation Team will be 
visiting school to administer the nasal flu vaccines.  
Please can you complete a consent form by following 
the link below and using the school code by Friday 
30th October at midday.  
Link: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/
Flu 

School Code: EE140630 

Jewellery and Toys 
Please can you ensure your child does not wear jewel-
lery to school and do not bring in toys.     

Sailing  
We are delight that the children in 
Year 4, 5 and 6 will be starting Sail-
ing next Friday. A letter with more 
information was emailed out to 
parents yesterday.  Please can you 
ensure for the next 4 Fridays, if 
your child is attending sailing you send your child with a 
home packed lunch.  
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Primrose Class 
Reception children have been consolidating the sounds 
they have learned so far by exploring with sand, stones 
and letter tiles! It’s great for their fine motor skills and 
hand/eye co-ordination; as well as practising their 
sounding out and the beginnings of blending to make 
cvc words.  


